
Auxiliary Emergency Fund 

 

Hi Everyone, 

 First, I would like to thank President Rose for giving 

me this chance to be the chairman for Auxiliary Emergency 

Fund (AEF).    

 The AEF program was established in 1969. This 

program was designed to help Auxiliary members who have 

endured a financial setback. A member can fill out the 

application and return it to the National American Legion 

Auxiliary.  The maximum amount that an individual can 

apply for is $2400.00 and can only be applied for once. 

 With our weather the way it is here in Az right now, 

please watch out for our members and if they need help 

with anything help them. If they need additional help have 

them contact me and I will see if the AEF program can 

assist them in anyway 

  My contact information is Patti Hartfiel (320-282-

0896) or pjhplace@aol.com. 

        

      For God and Country 

      Patti Hartfiel 
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